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Re: PPL Electric Utilities Corporation  
 Default Service Program and Procurement Plan for the Period January 1, 2011 

Through May 31, 2013 
 Results of May 2011 Long Term Solar Solicitation  

 
Dear Mr. Russell: 
   
  On May 4, 2011, PPL Electric Utilities Corporation (PPL) filed the results of its long 
term Solar Renewable Energy Credit (SREC) Solicitation (May 2011 Long Term SREC Solicitation).  
PPL’s filing is submitted in accordance with the Company’s Default Service Program, at Docket No. P-
2008-2060309. 
 
  The May 2011 Long Term SREC Solicitation sought procurement of 25,500 SRECs to 
facilitate PPL’s compliance with the Alternative Energy Portfolio Standards (AEPS) requirements for 
the eight and a half-year time period starting December 1, 2011 and ending May 31, 2020. 
 
  PPL requests that the Commission approve the bid results from the May 2011 Long Term 
SREC Solicitation on or before May 18, 2011. 
 
   Further investigation does not appear to be warranted at this time, since the bid results 
from the May 2011 Long Term SREC Solicitation appear to have been conducted in accordance with the 
procedures approved by the Commission.  Therefore, we approve the bid results submitted for the May 
2011 Long Term SREC Solicitation.  However, any winning bid results, submitted for a facility not yet 
qualified to deliver alternative energy portfolio credits, are approved under the condition that qualified 
facility certification is received prior to the date the credits are to be delivered. 
 
  In addition, we direct PPL to disclose the results of the May 2011 Long Term SREC 
Solicitation in accordance with the Commission’s Secretarial Letter in Re: Disclosure of Default Service 
Solicitation Results and Creation of a Default Service Rate Calculation Model, issued October 12, 2010 
at Docket No. M-2009-2082042. 
 
 
 



 
  Please direct any questions to Matthew A. Wurst, Energy Analyst, Bureau of 
Conservation Economics and Energy Planning, at (717) 787-5558. 
 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
  Rosemary Chiavetta 
  Secretary 
 
cc: David B. MacGregor, Post & Schell, P.C. (electronic and first class mail) 
 Paul E. Russell, PPL Services Corporation (electronic mail) 
 Doug Stinner, PPL Services Corporation (electronic and first class mail) 
 Elaine McDonald, Bureau of Fixed Utility Services 
       Kathy Aunkst, Secretary’s Bureau  
 Parties of Record 
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